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International Sustainable Development Research Society 

 
Dear Participants of ISDRS 2025, dear Members of the Society, 

The Budapest Conference is approaching soon and we would like to share some important information with 
you regarding the Conference as well as the Society. 

1.     We are working hard to finalise the detailed programme. You can already find the structure of the 
programme on the Conference web page as well as the schedule of the different Tracks. In the next couple 
of days we will upload the detailed programme to the Oxford Abstracts platform and you will be able to 
check the exact time and place of your presentation(s). 
2.     We uploaded information to help you prepare for the Conference: a guide for oral presentations as 
well as posters, and information regarding the social programmes. 
3.     The organisation of the Ph.D. Workshop is in its full swing. Thanks to our mentors, however, we still 
have a few spaces left, so if you are a Ph.D. student who is interested in joining the discussions, but has not 
sent your application yet, please, visit the relevant page of the Conference and sign up for the programme. 
4.      We have uploaded information about the Sustainability Trips on the 12th of July (Saturday). There 
will be three options you can choose from and we ask you to make your choice following this link by the 3rd 
of July, latest. Once we have a better understanding of the numbers, we will send you information specific 
to your trip.  
  
As a participant of the Conference, you are also a member of the International Sustainable Development 
Research Society. While organising the annual conferences is one of the most important activities of the 
Society, we are doing much more:  
-         we organise successful conferences for master students,  
-         our new journal, Sustainability and Beyond is just about to launch and  
-         we plan to organise on-line events for Society members to foster interaction between scholars and 
disciplines. 
To tell you more about the Society and its activities, we invite you to the annual General Assembly of 
ISDRS, which will be held on Thursday, the 10th of July at 3:30 p.m. During this event we will introduce our 
recent activities and successes, and will inform you about changes in our governance. This is a chance for 
you to ask questions, make recommendations and engage with our enthusiastic community. 
You can find the Agenda of the General Assembly here - please, let us know if you would like to suggest any 
additional agenda items for discussion. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you in Budapest soon! 
 
Best regards, 
 

Gyula Zilahy 
On behalf of the Organising Committee 
ISDRS2025 

https://2025.isdrsconferences.org/conference-programme/
https://2025.isdrsconferences.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/ProgrammeStructure_web_new.pdf
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https://2025.isdrsconferences.org/social-programmes/
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScTdC9tC5i8yh7yHc7Fzw3JZlE_Ozl7_M2GxQTGs1XN0_UPoQ/viewform
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